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Hello there,

I am writing to submit my comments in opposition to the project proposal to build a
slaughterhouse on Lot #214534, on Wilson Creek Rd.  The location is an Ag 5 or less residential
neighborhood and would not be compatible with an industrial facility of this size.  It would
negatively affect many, many residents in the area, which is barely 3 miles out of the
city/town limits. The proposed project could be relocated further out into a more remote area
of the valley and would have less of a detrimental impact.

Thank you for your time and your consideration of longtime Ellensburg residents' input.

Sincerely,

Elena Swan
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